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June 2023 EPS At-
tendance 
Target 

R— 93.7% 

Y1— 94% 

Y2—96.2% 

Y3—98.6% 

Y4— 94.2% 

Y5—98.5% 

Y6— 95.2% 

Overall attendance 
for the whole 
school for  May  
was  averaging at   

95.8%. 

This is just be-
low our target. 

Please help us to 
raise this % by en-
suring your  child’s 
attendance is good 
or better. 

Is your child’s 
class 

“On time at  

10 to 9” ?  

School opens at 
8.40am when chil-
dren can go to their 
classrooms and get 
ready for the start 
of the school day. 
Please make sure 
that your child is in 
their class, ready to 
work by 8.50am at 

the latest.  

Happy Birthday  

to all our   children who cele-
brate their birthdays in June 

Rec: Rupert, Nirralya 

1 : Lusia, Henryk, Albie, Maja 

2:  

3: Anna 

4: Oliver, Reece, Matei, Cara 

5: Jasmin. 

6: Elliott, Harriett, Zac 

  

  

Term dates.  

5th June—Year 1  - Phonics 
Screening check  
5th June-(week beginning) Year 4 
Multiplication Table Check   
 

9th June—Year 6 Skern residential 
26th June—Sports and Health 
week 
 

30th June– PSA Summer Fayre 
 

5th July—Transition day  
 

10th July—Art & Aspirations week  
14th July—Reports to parents  
21st July—End of term 
 

Tuesday 5th September 2023 —
New term starts  
 

Allotment Thank you for all the contribu-
tions to the Project Grow for the allotment.  

Please send in any remaining 
plants you have grown in the 
coming week so we can get them 
planted out. 

We are fast approaching the end of the year, please note these im-
portant dates in your diary. 

Staffing updates   

Welcome back to Miss Tuckey and Mrs Hopper after their maternity 
leave. Welcome to Miss Evans who will be joining us as a teacher in 
September.  
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FREE Webinars for Parents 

Family Connect: screens in the early years 

DigiSafe  have partnered with the Early Years Alliance to offer a 1 hour webinar on Thursday 
8th June 10-11am to parents of children aged 0-5 years, about simple steps to take to keep chil-
dren safe when using online devices. 

Find out more here. 

Recent Fundraisers 

Yorkshire Three Peak Challenge  

Thank you to all families that support the Yorkshire 3–Peaks Challenge.  
The target set was £1,000 but in total £1,805.00 was raised.  Well done to everyone involved. 
Thank you to the Grundy. McKee and Lewis families for the loan of  camping equipment. 
If you would still like to contribute please use the link below.  

A Shipp is fundraising for Cancer Research UK 
(justgiving.com)  

Thank you to all who donated to the Ourjay foundation 
fundraiser (who installed our defibrillator.) We raised £130. 

Talking about wee and poo 

 

Join Eric for an evening webinar, led by their Helpline Advisors looking at common bowel and 
bladder  problems that children experience and how you can help overcome and manage them. 

The Helpline team will help you to understand how the bowel and bladder works, what can go 
wrong and what to do about it. 

The session will include: 

· Signposting to helpful resources 

· Tips and advice on how to help your child drink better 

· Help on introducing a daily toileting routine 

· Signposting on where and how to get help for your child at nursery, school or in your local 
health services. 

Book your place here. 
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Is your child aged 3 before the 1st September 2023? 
We have spaces to join Eastlands Nursery for your child’s pre-
school year offering flexible hours with full wrap around care in-
cluding: before school club, morning, lunch, afternoon sessions 

and after school club from 7:45am - 5:45pm. 
 

Use your 30 hours free childcare! 
Check if you’re eligible for the extra hours here:  

30 hours free childcare - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  
Find out if you are eligible for Tax Free Childcare here: 

Tax-Free Childcare - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  
     

Proud to offer the best start for your child 
Our Nursery in the heart of the school is led by a qualified 
teacher. We prepare your child to be ready for school through 
outstanding learning interactions and opportunities.  
 
For more details and to register 

Please email admin2415@welearn365.com  
Call 01788 575328  

Visit www.eastlandsprimaryschool.co.uk  
 


